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“Ask and it will be given to you; seek and you will 
find; knock and the door will be opened to you. For 
everyone who asks receives; he who seeks finds; and 

to him who knocks, the door will be opened.”
Matthew 7:7-8

Nachos and Desserts
Fourth grade will continue with 
selling $2 nachos and $1 desserts 
this Friday. We hope to see you in 
the library on your lunch break!

2020-2021 School Year Early 
Enrollment
Early enrollment will begin 
February 3rd, 2020 for the next 
school year. Keep an eye on your 
inbox for an email with more 
information coming soon.

VCA in the Spotlight Talent Show
Join us January 28th to see the 
talent exhibited by our students 
and staff. A participant’s meeting 
will be held January 21st, time 
TBD.

Amazon Smile
Thank you to all 
of you who have 
been using smile.
amazon.com. We 
really appreciate the 
support. If you have 
yet to sign up for VCA to 
receive donations from your 
Amazon purchases, you may do 
so here.  Thank you.

Chapel Worship Team
If you sing or play an 
instrument & are interested 
in joining the Chapel Worship 
Team please contact Mrs. 
Peacock.

Uniform Sale
Norman’s Uniforms will be 
setting up shop here at VCA 
next Thursday, January 16th, 
2020 from 2:30 - 6:00 PM. This 
is a great opportunity to get 
updated sizes for your growing 
children.

Chain Reaction Youth Group
Pastor Tim hosts youth group 
each Wednesday at 6:30 PM - 8:30 
PM.  Youth group is open to all 
6th-12th graders regardless of 
where they attend school. Hope to 
see you there!

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY
January 13th January 14th

PTF Meeting 3:30

January 15th January 16th

Uniform Sale 2:30 - 6PM
January 17th

January 20th

Martin Luther King Jr. Day
No School | Daycare Closed

January21st

Talent Show Participant’s Meeting
Time TBD

January 22nd January 23rd January 24th

End of 2nd Quarter
Minimum Day

January 27th

4th Grade Field Trip
January28th

In the Spotlight Talent Show 7 PM

January 29th

Spirit Day—Sports Dress
January 30th January 31st

Minimum Day

February 3rd

2020/2021Early 
Registration begins.

February 4th February 5th February 6th February 7th

Valley Christian AcademyValley Christian Academy

Congratulations
                          Students of the Week

Pre-K
Kinder

First
Second

Third
Fourth

Fifth
Sixth

Seventh
Eighth

Nicodemus Hsiao 
Michael Hernandez
Emma Solla
Nathaniel Jones
Elizabeth Kamau 
Jessa Miller
Coral Thornton 
Maia Halawi
Allen Lopez
Joel Gonzalez

VCA

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/31-1774194


B I B L E  V E R S E S
Pre-K

Kindergarten
First

Second
Third

Fourth
Fifth
Sixth

Seventh
Eighth

Matthew 4:19b 
Micah 6:8
Psalm 119:18
Phil. 4:19
Colossians 3:23-24
2 Corinthians 5:21
1 Samuel 12:20 
Romans 12:1-3
Hebrews 11:4-5
John 3:5-8

Oval

White

   15

FfOur Color is
Letter

              Number

This Week’s Riddle: What is a 
Mummy’s favorite Type of music?
Previous Riddle: What word in the English 
language uses all five vowels plus Y in 
alphabetical order, and uses each only 
once? 
 Answer: facetiously!

Pre-K Hello parents, as we 
are still in the cold winter season 
please encourage your child to 
eat nutritious food to keep them 
from getting sick. There will be no 
school on Monday January 20th in 
observance of Martin Luther King Day.  

Kindergarten Hip Hip Hooray! Our Teddy Bear 
Hunt is coming soon. Please stop by and check out our 
sign up sheet for all of our treats. Have a blessed week!

First Grade As a reminder, Family Tree Projects 
are due next Tuesday.  I’m looking forward to learning 
about the wonderful families we’ve all been blessed with.  
There is no school next Monday in honor of Martin 
Luther King Jr.  We could use some more donations for 
our class treasure box.  The students have been working 
hard to earn their Wingbucks.  Thank you and have a 
great week!

Second Grade Permission slips for our next field 
trip will be sent out this week. The “Travel Map” project 
is due on Friday. There will be no school next Monday, 
Jan. 20 in honor of Martin Luther King Jr. Day. The end 
of the 2nd quarter is Jan. 24, so let’s finish strong.

Third Grade Tomorrow is our whale watching 
field trip. Please be here by 7:30 a.m. so we can leave 
promptly at 7:45. Our state Map project is due January 
21. If you have any questions or concerns, stop by the 
classroom or feel free to contact me on Class DoJo. 

Fourth Grade In January we have a lot on our 
schedule! This Monday we have a Language test over 
verbs, and on Wednesday a Math test on geometry. On 
Friday  we will be reciting our poem in chapel, and then 
in class for a grade. Permission slips went home in the 
homework packet for our San Juan Capistrano field trip,  
that and your $15 are due by 1/21. We also still need 
some help with drivers. That’s it for now everyone!

Fifth Grade The end of the 2nd quarter is in a 
couple weeks. Please encourage your child to get work 
turned in on time and continue working diligently.  
We will have a History Test on Wednesday.

Sixth Grade Just a couple of weeks left in the 2nd 
quarter....let’s work to finish well.

Seventh Grade 7th Grade will be taking the 
chapter 4 Math test earlier than expected. It will be this 
Wednesday.
7th grade will have an English mid-term on Thursday of 
this week. This test will cover the first 8 chapters of the 
text.
Mrs. Mayer is still looking for parents to do fundraising 
events for the 7th and 8th grade DC trip. We can’t do 
them without you. If you are feeling lead to help out, 
please contact Mrs. Mayer ASAP.

Eighth Grade Great news! Three of our 8th grade 
students have rededicated their lives to Christ, and have 
decided, after counting the cost, to walk in His ways. 
Please keep them in  your prayers as they travel this 
narrow path. 
Final payments for our Washington DC trip are due to 
ACT’s on Jan. 31st. Please be sure to get your payment 
in on time as our flight is ready to be booked and hotel 
reservations are being finalized. We will have an infor-
mation meeting  next month for all adult participants 
and parents of participants. The date TBD. 
8th grade will have an English Mid-term, covering chap-
ters 1-9 in a couple of weeks. Students should begin  to 
review those chapters at this time.
Mrs. Mayer is still looking for parents to do fundraising 
events for the 7th and 8th grade DC trip. We can’t do 
them without you. If you are feeling lead to help out , 
please contact Mrs. Mayer ASAP.


